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Chesapeake Shores Filming in April  
 
We are pleased to welcome Chesapeake Shores to Parksville once again and look forward to another successful 
filming season.  
 
The first filming for this year in Parksville is scheduled for April 11 at 100 Lombardy Street. All filming will take 
place inside; however, Chesapeake Shores work trucks and equipment will be located on Lombardy Street and 
Morison Avenue on April 11. Signage will be posted in advance advising of limited on-street parking on Morison 
Avenue between Lombardy Street and McMillan Avenue. Chesapeake Shares will also deliver notices businesses 
and residents in the area advising of this one-day disruption to on-street parking.  
 
Chesapeake Shores will also film in the Parksville Community Park, the evening of April 12 with little or no effect 
to park users.  
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For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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